
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 4 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 6 

Topic – Art 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

English This week the children will be writing and publishing their explanation 
texts on Volcanoes.  They will also be completing their end of year 
reading assessments.   
 
This week is our last week of spellings. 

Maths This week in Maths the children will be revising their learning on 
‘Statistics.’  They will be solving comparison, sum and difference 
problems using information presented in a range of graphical 
presentations including bar charts, tables and line graphs.  The children 
will be collecting data on temperature and then presenting this in a line 
graph.   
 
Mrs Thomas’ class have done their last cracking times tables.  This 
week will be Miss Reynolds’ last cracking times tables. 

Topic In RE, the children will continue to learn about a variety of religious 
pilgrimages. 
 
For the rest of the school, Friday is ‘move up day,’ when the children 
have the opportunity to spend the day with their new teachers.  
However, the year four children will instead be taking part in a 
‘Soundscape Arts Project.’  This will include building a den that can be 
used as a relaxation space and composing music and sounds that can 
be played into this space.   
 
We are very conscious that whilst we already know the children and 
them us, some of the children may still have anxieties about moving into 
year five.  Although we do not have an official move up day, we will be 
working through several transitional activities over the course of the 
next two weeks.  We would like to share with the children some of the 
exciting learning opportunities that they can expect in year five and will 
be asking for the children’s input on what they would like to be 
focussing on.   
 
 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you at the Art exhibition on Tuesday. 

Please check club lists for details of when the last sessions are. 

 

Best wishes for the week ahead,  

Mrs Thomas and Miss Reynolds 


